
October 2, 2025 

Indiana/IUP Student Residents 

Indiana, Pa 15701 

Safety Partnership 

Friends, 

The safety and wellbeing of everyone is our priority.  You will notice an increase in police 
presence through town in the coming weeks as warm weather continues and celebratory 
gatherings increase around Homecoming.  We are all safer when working together.  Your 
support of us is important and is always appreciated.  We are here for you- never against. 

As opportunities to gather increase, keep these things in mind: 

• Some of our visitors do not share the same sense of community pride and 
responsibility. 

• Not everyone we meet has our best interests at heart. 
• Even the best intentions of many can be subverted by the actions of a few. 
• Intoxication impairs judgment. 
• Gathering on rooftops is unsafe and prohibited. 
• Our neighbors cannot avoid being impacted by loud indoor and large outdoor 

events. 
• If you see something suspicious or feel something isn’t right, report it immediately.  

Sincerely, 

 


